
Introducing

This year, our parish community will be making a special effort to invite Catholics who 
do not attend church regularly back to Mass. We have designated Sunday, November 24, 

the Solemnity of Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe, as “Together Sunday” 
leading into the Advent and Christmas seasons. We ask each of you to assist with this 
effort. Please prayerfully consider one person who you can personally invite back to 

Mass, pray for that person, and then invite him or her to join us for Mass on 
Sunday, November 24. We are better together! 
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